
 

 

 

 

 

 

PPRC NEWS BRIEF 15th MARCH 2022 

 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) wishes to inform 

the Leadership, members and Supporters of the National Grand Coalition  

(NGC) Party and the general public that, the Final Draft of the Rules and 

Regulations for Lower Level up to National Officers Elections of the  

National Grand Coalition  (NGC) Party has been published in the Sierra 

Leone Gazette  Vol. CXLXIII No. 12 of Wednesday 9th March 2022 for 

fourteen working days. The publication is for the period ending the 29th 

March 2022. 

Thereafter, the published Rules and Regulations shall become 

operational, effective the 30th March 2022. 

The Commission appreciates the Leadership, members and Supporters of 

the party, the Objectors, and the general public, for the patience and 

understanding exhibited throughout the process. 
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POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
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